

Office of the Comptroller April 23, 2001

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A.

John M. Egan, C.P.A. Deputy Comptroller

Michael J. Daun Special Deputy Comptroller

Anita W. Paretti, C.P.A. Special Deputy Comptroller

To The Honorable, The Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

Enclosed please find 25 copies of a report prepared by KPMG LLP entitled The City of Milwaukee Department Review of Reimbursable Transactions.

This report was requested by the Finance and Personnel Committee of the Common Council.

W. Martin Moric Comptroller

WMM:AWP:sb Attachment

Cc: Mr. Skip Schifalacqua, Commissioner of Public Works Ms. Julie Penman, Commissioner of City Development